
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
|7/22/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 06712-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:53 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:43 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: B Manette <bradman2001@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 19, 2025 10:11 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
As a Florida Power & Light (FPL) customer, I strongly oppose the largest rate increase in U.S. History. This 
excessive hike would place an unfair burden on customers, especially low-income customers or older adults on 
fixed incomes who simply cannot afford to pay more. 

With costs for housing, healthcare, and everyday essentials already high, the last thing I need is a higher electric 
utility bill. FPL is already a highly profitable company—asking customers to pay more just to boost corporate 
profits is completely unacceptable. 

I urge you to reject FPL’s request for a higher return on equity and increase to the monthly base rate. The PSC 
must prioritize customers over corporate greed and ensure utility rates remain fair and affordable. 

Please stand up for Floridians and say NO to this massive rate hike. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Bradley C Manette 
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